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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 

 
DATE: October 17, 2023 
 
 
 
DESCRIPTION:  Construction of a Bulk Sodium Hypochlorite System 
 
 
 
IN RESPONSE TO:   IFB # 11-23  ISSUED ON:  July 7, 2023 
 
 
 
CONTRACTOR(S)/VENDOR(S):  CPP Construction Company 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BUYER: _____________________________________ 
  TJ Ellison 
  Principal Buyer 
 


